Hi, my name is Jeff Asemota. I am the new AmeriCorp member at the Community Connection office here in Athens. I wanted to let you know that we have received your application for assistance with your MLK Day project. First of all, thank you for submitting your application on time. We really do appreciate it! Since I will be your contact person, I’m hoping to set up a site visit with you soon to review what you may need for the project and discuss how Community Connection will be able to assist you. Please let me know what day and time would be good for you. Thanks and have a great day!

Hi my name is Jeff Asmeota. I am a member of Community Connection Athens/Hands on NE Georgia through the Americorp program. Principal Haney at Winterville Elementary asked if I would help in anyway possible one or all of the F.E.A.T. groups. Since my job is to be involved in school/student support, I have decided to begin by contacting your group. I am hoping to attend the next meeting you have scheduled. If I can be of service in building volunteer recruitment as well as support any of the possible projects your group has, please contact me at the e-mail or phone number below. Thanks and have a great day!
